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Carers Advisory Council Meeting – 22 April 2024 
The NSW Carers Advisory Council (the Council) held its first meeting for 2024 on Monday 22 April 
at the Grace Hotel, Sydney. This was the first meeting for newly appointed Council members and 
was an opportunity for Council members to introduce themselves, share their carer experiences 
and areas of interest. 

The meeting included an induction session where the roles of the Council and the Secretariat were 
outlined for new members. NSW Ministry of Health, Carers NSW and the Department of 
Communities and Justice also briefed Council members on the roles of their respective 
organisations. 

The Council met with the Hon Jodie Harrison MP, Minister for Seniors, Minister for Women, and 
Minister for the Prevention of Domestic Violence and Sexual Assault who welcomed the new 
Council members. She acknowledged their commitment and support for carers giving them an 
opportunity to discuss their interests. She asked the Council to consider how they could provide 
guidance on issues significant to the diverse needs of carers. 

Council members commenced work planning, identifying their work priorities for the coming year.  

The next Council meeting is scheduled for 17 June 2024. 

Contact: NSWCarersAdvisoryCouncilSecretariat@dcj.nsw.gov.au 
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